
5th June 2023

Year 12 Teacher Consultation Evening - Tuesday 13 June 4 - 7pm

Dear Parents/Carers and Year 12 Students,

This year's Teacher Consultation Evening for our Year 12 students will run virtually from home. You will be
able to use any device that has an internet connection e.g. laptop, desktop or even a smartphone. No App
is required to be installed and all calls are encrypted. If you do not have access to a device to enable you
to make a virtual appointment, please contact Jan Cockings (jcockings@budmouth-aspirations.org or
830560) who will be happy to assist.

To book an appointment slot with your son/daughter’s teachers please follow this link:
https://budmouth.parentseveningsystem.co.uk You will be able to make appointments from today.

For more information on how to book and attend a video call appointment, please have a look at the
following links to the Parent Guides: 
Parents-Evening-How-to-make-an-appointment
Parents-Evening-How-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call

I know staff are looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible on the 13th June.

Yours sincerely,

Sam Morris
Director of Sixth Form- Assistant Principal
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